
From: Dillard, John W <John_Dillard@CSX.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/23/2015 2:32:15 PM
Subject: FW: Citizen Letter to CSX regarding Access to US 321

Attachments: Letter to CSX.pdf

Katherine,

I noticed you were copied on this letter as well. It has been received by the appropriate department at CSX and they 
will be reaching out to Mr. Maxey directly. I'm glad to provide any additional information you need.

Thanks and hope all is well!

JWD

John W. Dillard | CSX Transportation | Resident Vice President — State Government Affairs
1201 Main Street, Suite 1980 | Columbia, SC 29201| O: (803) 748-1280| M: (803) 309-7980 | John_Dillard@csx. 
com

This email transmission and any accompanying attachments may contain CSX privileged and 
confidential information intended only for the use of the intended addressee. Any dissemination, 
distribution, copying or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email by anyone other than the 
intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please immediately 
delete it and notify sender at the above CSX email address. Sender and CSX accept no liability for 
any damage caused directly or indirectly by receipt of this email.
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